# Greater Alton Church

## **Compassion at Christmas**

### Sunday, December 1st-Sunday, December 15th

Beginning Sunday, December 1st, visit the small dome to pick up a tag from our Christmas Giving Tree! Each tag represents a child or an elderly person in need, including those who may be alone this season. We invite you to join us in spreading joy by spending around \$40 on a gift.

Please return your gifts by December 15th. If you know someone who would appreciate a little extra holiday cheer, please let us know!

Contact Coral, Shona, or Kathy for more information. Let's make this Christmas a season of love and connection!

## **Mama's Ministry**

## Saturday, December 7th | 5-6:30pm | Godfrey, IL

Join Denise Gill in her home as she shares with mamas all about enjoying parenting in each new season of life!

This gathering is open to any mama at any stage of life from new and preparing to experienced!

# Greater Alton Church

## **Advent Blocks for Discovery Land Families**

#### **Final Call: Registration Ends Today!**

Registration for Advent Blocks is open until the end of Sunday, November 17th! Free sets are still available, but you can also visit the Church Center app to explore additional purchase options.

For more details or assistance,
please stop by the Welcome Center!
Pick up your blocks on November 24th and enjoy this
meaningful family experience as we celebrate the season of
hope and joy together!

## **Bridge Cafe: Thanksgiving Potluck**

#### Saturday, November 23rd | 5-6:30pm

Bring your favorite dish and a friend, and let's celebrate the season of gratitude and giving together.

Enjoy a great meal & listen to a story of HOPE!

Debbie Weiler will share how she's made it through difficult
and unfair life circumstances victoriously
with the help of God!

## **Deck the Halls**

## Sunday, December 1st | Following Service at GAC

Let's kick off the Christmas season together by decorating our church! Right after service, we'll gather to deck the halls, set up trees, and fill our space with festive cheer. Everyone is welcome—whether you're a decorating pro or just want to lend a hand. Please let us know if you'll be joining by signing up in Church Center. Come be part of creating a joyful, welcoming atmosphere this Christmas season!